
                                                                 

  

 
 

 

Monday 22nd September 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Students will be enjoying some special activities in school this year as we mark Harvest and 

think about its meaning. St Andrews Church is linking with us and some of the fabulous 

people from the church will be working alongside us as we bring Harvest to life for our 

students on 3rd October. Follow our website and Facebook feed for updates and pictures 

of what we have been doing nearer the time. 

 

As we begin to think of Harvest we would like to ask for your support in providing some items 

for our local foodbank. They are in particular need of: 

 

• LONG LIFE FRUIT JUICE 

• LONG LIFE MILK 

• PASTA SAUCE 

• CHOCOLATE 

• SPONGE PUDDINGS 

• WASHING UP LIQUID 

• SUGAR 

• SHOWER GEL 

• SHAVING FOAM 

• RAZORS 

• SHAMPOO 

 

If you are able to help, please send donations in to school and we will arrange for a collection to be 
sent to the Harrogate District Foodbank. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards 
 
 

Kelly  
 
 
Kelly Tomlinson 
Teacher and RE/SMSC co-ordinator  
 


